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Our students and education system can certainly benefit from a course that will offer 

practical skills that students can carry with them for life. Many skills such as writing 

resumes, CVs, or cover letters are not taught consistently in schools. Some students 

have the advantage of learning these skills from family or community members, but 

those who do not have access to the same kind of support from their families, peers 

or community are at a disadvantage. Please make it a requirement for high school 

students to complete a 1 credit course on future planning, in order to better prepare 

students for current and post-high school challenges.  


